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The local farmers markets in Portland are key resources in the neighborhoods.  I 

regularly shop at the one in the Hollywood Area, Montavilla and the one at Portland 

State.  Please consider positive funding options to help farmers continue to attend 

and bring their goods to market, it would be a great loss and a disservice to not 

promote and encourage locally grown and produced products and goods.   Thank 

you, Audrey   


